
TOWN OF LAKEVILLE 
Board of Health Meeting Minutes 

April 11, 2016 
 

The Lakeville Board of Health held a special meeting on April 11, 2016 at the Loon 
Pond Lodge at 28 Precinct St. Lakeville.  Board of Health Members present: Robert 
Poillucci, Derek Maxim and Christopher Spratt.  Health Inspector Bernardo was also 
present. 
 
This is the excerpt from the Park Commission Meeting Minutes from April 11, 2016. 
 

Members of the Board of Health presented items needing the Commissions attention in 
regards to ServSafe certificates and keeping everything within regulations when selling 
from the concession stands this year.  The current Health Inspector was also present 
and willing to meet at each area with a concession stand to ensure proper health 
standards are being met.  The Board of Health would like to help with improvements this 
year, and then put a plan in place for future adherence to guidelines.  Providing 
ServSafe training was suggested with a group in Middleboro with the requirement of a 
‘manager’ on hand who would have full ServSafe training.  The Commission believed a 
tour of the current concession facilities would be beneficial to ensure the safe handling 
of any food items.  Commissioners will reach out to the Health Inspector to schedule 
days to visit the sites. The Board of Health also mentioned needing updated certificates 
from the LPL approved caterer list.  The Park Commission will reach out and ensure all 
needed certificates are updated with the Board of Health. 
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